
 
                                    
                              
 
 
 

Seltice Way Revitalization 
         Sept. 24, 2017 Construction Update 

 
Concrete and asphalt demolition is complete on the north side. Grading is now being done.  
 
Traffic will continue in one lane in each direction on the south side of Seltice. Roundabouts 
are partially operational to facilitate intersection traffic. Property access will be 
accommodated with the shift.  
 
Active project work will occur during daylight hours, Monday through Friday. Work is 
scheduled through mid-summer 2018.  
 
This project will resurface Seltice, reduce congestion and increase motorist safety at Grand 
Mill Drive and Atlas Road with new roundabouts, and increase ultimate capacity of the 
roadway.  
 
Motorists should anticipate increased travel times, speed reductions, and lane shifts. 
Flagging may be in effect throughout various areas of the project.  

 
This $4.4 million city of Coeur d’Alene project is being performed by T. La Riviere of Athol. 

	
  
	
  

 
	
  


